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From: MaryAhlers [mailto:mahlers@paramedicfoundation.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 6:56 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Gas Pipeline 

We understand Duke has a desire to place a proposed 30" diameter, 600+psi flow pipeline through 
Madeira and our neighborhood(s). This will destroy our community, neighborhood, and property. 

There are too many alternative routes with areas and neighborhoods being developed or redeveloped 
that could accommodate the pipeline. Working with DOT to allow easement is another reasonable 
alternative, both 71 and 75 are currently a mess. There is no need to take an established, well kept 
community and destroy it. 

We oppose this pipeline coming through Madeira, we would like to express this to you and would like to 
know who else would be best recipients of our position. 

Thank you! 

Bob & MaryAhlers 
6817 Fox Hill Lane ^ '-̂  
Cincinnati Ohio 45236 
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